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Duquesne Light Reminds Customers of Smart Comfort Program 
October is National Energy Awareness Month  

 
PITTSBURGH – October is National Energy Awareness Month, a time to raise awareness of the 
importance of sustainably managing the nation’s energy resources. With energy events and activities 
taking place across the country this month, Duquesne Light is reminding customers about programs and 
tips to prepare for the changing seasons, in particular with Duquesne Light’s Smart Comfort Program. 
 
The Smart Comfort Program helps customers who qualify understand their energy usage by meeting 
with a Duquesne Light energy manager in their home. The manager will provide energy education and 
usage reduction measures through an energy audit.  
 
“With the changing seasons, now is the best time to evaluate your home energy usage,” said Bernie 
Molchany, Director of Revenue Management at Duquesne Light. “This program is a great way to 
understand conservation measures, energy education, and learn about resources available to lower your 
monthly bill.”  
 
There is no charge to qualifying customers for this program. For more information visit Smart Comfort 
Program on DuquesneLight.com or to schedule an appointment, call 1-866-282-3147.  
 
About Duquesne Light Company  
Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, offering 
superior customer service and reliability to more than a half a million customers in southwestern 
Pennsylvania.  
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